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Many kids' products -- cribs, high chairs, strollers and more -- last for years and years, 

which can be a tragic problem if the product turns out to have a hidden danger that 

only becomes obvious long after purchase. Now there's a law intended to deal with the 

issue.

As of this summer, manufacturers of children's products have to comply with new 

safety requirements per the “Danny Keysar Child Product Safety Notification Act,” 

named after a child who was strangled to death in a defective crib. The act requires 

manufacturers of children products to “establish and maintain a registration card 
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program,” reports Lisa Parker of NBC Chicago. The registration cards will be included 

with the product and the program will keep records for at least 6 years of consumers 

who do register. This will facilitate notification of any recalls or safety concerns 

regarding the product.

The act, which took effect on June 28, 2010, affects the following product categories, 

according to Parker: Full-size and other cribs, Toddler beds, High chairs, Booster 

chairs, Hook-on chairs, Bath seats, Gates, Play yards, Stationary activity centers, 

Infant carriers, Strollers, Walkers, Swings, Bassinets, Cradles, Children’s folding chairs, 

Changing tables, Infant bouncers, Infant bathtubs, Portable toddler bed rails, and Infant 

slings.

An announcement of the act going into effect can be found on the Kids In Danger 

website. 

People interested in learning more about our firm's legal services, including medical  
malpractice in Washington, D.C., Maryland and Virginia, may ask questions or send us 
information about a particular case by phone or email. There is no charge for 
contacting us regarding your inquiry. A malpractice attorney will respond within 24 
hours.
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